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Staff
While it is accepted that mobile phones play an important part in modern life and communications, it is important that all staff accept that their use during class time and on various other occasions at school is inappropriate.
Mobile phones are to be switched off at the following times:

· Staff meetings
· Stage meetings

· Professional Learning sessions

· Class teaching time

· Playground Duty
Staff may have their mobile phones switched on during Release from Face to Face.

Staff are not to speak on mobile phones during teaching time and are not to receive mobile phone calls or send/receive text messages during this time unless this has been negotiated with the principal owing to exceptional circumstances.

If staff need to receive an urgent call, keep the Office Staff informed and special arrangements can be made.

Office staff will place phone messages in the pigeon holes unless it is of an urgent nature.

Students
Mobile phones should not be brought to school by students.

Parents and carers must give written permission for students to bring mobile phones to school.

Students must hand their permission note and mobile phone to the Office on arrival, complete the register form, and then sign for the return of the phone at 3.20pm.

Parents
Parents are not to use mobile phones in classrooms, at assemblies or in any other way that would interrupt the learning time of students.
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